
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 10, 2019 
 
Seeds for a season  
 
Did you know that fall is a perfect time to plant native species? The Town of Vienna’s 
Conservation and Sustainability Commission will offer a bevy of local perennials, shrubs, and 
trees for purchase from Hill House Nursery at its Fall Native Plant Sale from 9 a.m.-1 p.m. 
Saturday, September 21, at the Vienna Community Center.  
 
Your family – as well as pollinators and wildlife habitat– will enjoy the benefits of going “native.” 
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